Page 1

From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" < CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 1/30/2017 9:03:56 AM

Subject: Half-masting: Victims of the attack in Quebec City on January 29, 2017

Greetings Mayor and Council-

Please see the note below from Lesley Matthews regarding the lowering of the flag in memory of the victims of the attack in Quebec City.

Best Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager

City of Vancouver | 453 W 12h Avenue

Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4

604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

Twitter: sadhuajohnston



Half-Masting Notice:

Victims of the attack in Quebec City on January 29, 2017

Please be advised that the Canadian flag at the top of Vancouver City Hall will be flown at half-mast from now until further notice, in memory of the victims of the attack in Quebec City. The Canadian flag at the Peace Tower in Ottawa will also be flown at half-mast. Other City buildings may follow suit.

Thank you, Lesley